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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2012 2:12 PM
To: 'Gwen Santos'
Cc: Julia Siudyla
Subject: RE: Peralta Community College District

Gwen, 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for case RO384 is extended to July 2, 2012. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 

From: Gwen Santos [mailto:gsantos@accenv.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 9:14 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Julia Siudyla 
Subject: Peralta Community College District 
 
Good Morning Jerry, 
 
I am requesting a two-week extension to the deadline for this report (originally due June 15th). 
I am in the final stages of writing the report and have all preliminary data, but am requesting more time to revise 
the report before the final version is published. 
 
If you would like to see any of the preliminary information, I can send you the data tables and site plan. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gwen Santos 
Project Scientist 
ACC Environmental Consultants Inc. 
7977 Capwell Drive, Ste. 100 
Oakland, CA 94621 
gsantos@accenv.com 
O: (510) 638-8400 x118 
F: (510) 638-8404 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 


